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River bank behind Chatham Office

As part of the RBC Blue Water grant, Jenkins
Landscaping hydro-seeded the river bank behind
the Chatham Administration Office to establish a
riparian buffer along the Thames River.

Clean up with Stewardship Rangers

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry
Stewardship Rangers assisted LTVCA staff with
trail work and park clean-up at Rowsom and
Big “O” Conservation Areas.

Big I-I-OH
Conservation Area
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clean-up and trail maintenance at Big “O” CA.

The Greening Partnership is an agreement between The Municipality of
Chatham-Kent, the Lower Thames Valley Conservation Authority (LTVCA) and
St. Clair Region Conservation Authority (SCRCA), to green our municipality

through tree plantings, tallgrass prairie, and wetland restoration.
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LTVCA Stewardship staff and MNRF Stewardship Rangers after
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KFA Round the County Agri Tour

The Agricultural Specialist and Land Stewardship
Technician were out showcasing the Curran
wetland site this year for the Kent Federation of
Agriculture’s Round the County Agri-Tour which
took place on Sunday September 13t.

Argftad Youth Group

On August 20%, the Argft4d youth group was out
with LTVCA Stewardship staff, planting plugs at a
recent wetland project.

Wetlands To Date

This summer nine wetlands were constructed in
Chatham-Kent. These projects have been funded
by Great Lakes Guardian Fund, The National
Wetland Conservation Fund and GDF SUEZ.
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Wetland Construction on Lagoon Rd in Chatham-Kent on

August 27th.


http://www.ofa.on.ca/about/county-federation-sites/kent/event/Round-the-County-Ag-Tour.aspx
http://www.ofa.on.ca/about/county-federation-sites/kent/event/Round-the-County-Ag-Tour.aspx
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Greening Partnership Environmental Award
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On September 8th, Don Pearson, General Manager of LTVCA
and Greg Van Every, Environmental Technical Assistant of
LTVCA presented Union Gas the Environmental Award.

Union Gas has been a significant stewardship leader
in the community for the past 10 years contributing
over $130,000. Union Gas has been an ongoing
supporter of the LTVCA, investing in the future of our
youth and the environment in the Lower Thames
watershed. We look forward to continuing this
partnership in the future!

McGeachy Pond Conservation Area

McGeachy Pond Conservation Area has finally been
updated with a new and improved sign to become
more recognizable and part of the new Lower
Thames Valley Conservation Authority brand.

Species at Risk (SAR) Fund

The Species at Risk (SAR) Fund for the CK Municipal
Drain Improvement Project is providing $41,000 for a
one-year position to work alongside the Drainage
Department. Interviews have been completed and
the candidate will be starting early fall. The focus will
be on continuing to establish wetland and riparian
vegetation to improve water quality and habitat for a
variety of aquatic and terrestrial SAR in the area.
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C.M. Wilson Conservation Authority

Lindsay Bennett, LTVCA’s Land Stewardship Technician
sampled fish at C.M. Wilson on September 3rd, 2015 with the
Lake Erie Management Unit Staff.

The Lake Erie Management Unit of the Ministry of
Natural Resources and Forestry were out with the
Land Stewardship Technician and the Environmental
Project Coordinator on September 3rd sampling fish
to better determine the health of the pond.

Milkweed Project at McGregor Diversion Channel

Two thousand Milkweed seedlings were made
available to the LTVCA and the community as part of
the Milkweed Project organized by Gary Eagleson.
The plugs have been planted to create monarch-

friendly breeding spaces across the municipality.

LTVCA staff and Gary Eagleson planting milkweed plugs along
the shoreline at the McGregor Diversion Channel
(Photo by : Diana Martin, The Daily News)


http://www.lowerthames-conservation.on.ca/union-gas-recipient-of-the-2015-greening-partnership-environmental-award/
http://www.chathamdailynews.ca/2015/06/24/group-hopes-to-continue-habitat-work-next-year
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GREENING PARTNERSHIP

Greening Partnership Team
519-354-7310

Randall Van Wagner- Environmental Project Coordinator ext. 230

Greg Van Every- Environmental Technical Assistant ext. 229

Lindsay Bennett- Land Stewardship Technician ext. 233

Stephanie Allison- GIS/Communications Technician ext. 234

Lower Thames

é
¢ Chatham-Kent onservation

Shore to Shore

1. Working with CK Horticultural Society on “Tree of the Year” which will provide large stock trees to residents

Big news about Grant Applications
Species at Risk Biologist to begin
Sneak Peak of the Heritage Trees Movie

CK Health Unit Plantings
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Blenheim News Tribune

Chatham Daily News

Chatham Kent Community Foundation
Chatham This Week

Ducks Unlimited Canada

Enbridge

Environment Canada

Federal Economic Development Agency for Southern
Ontario

GDF Suez

Great Lakes Guardian Fund

Kent Federation of Agriculture

Lower Thames Valley Conservation Foundation

Start of Enbridge 140 acre restoration at Clear Creek

Update on Stewardship Showcase- Rondeau Bay Bus Tour

Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs
Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry
Municipality of Chatham-Kent

National Wetland Conservation Fund
Ontario Power Generation

Rotary Club of Chatham

Scribendi Editing

Sun Media News

TD Friends of the Environment Foundation
The Ridgetown Independent

Trees Ontario

Union Gas, a Spectra Energy Company
Wheatley Two Creeks Association


http://www.lowerthames-conservation.on.ca/forests-habitat/greening-partnership/
mailto:Randall.VanWagner@ltvca.ca
mailto:Greg.VanEvery@ltvca.ca
mailto:Lindsay.Bennett@ltvca.ca
mailto:Stephanie.Allison@ltvca.ca
http://www.lowerthames-conservation.on.ca/
http://www.chatham-kent.ca/CommunityParks/Pages/ForestCoverinChatham-Kent.aspx

CALL US TODAY! FUNDING AVAILABLE

WE HAVE NATURAL RESTORATION INCENTIVES FOR:
WETLANDS  TALLGRASS PRAIRIES

WINDBREAKS SPILLWAYS

BUFFER STRIPS : E'PLA’NTIONS

Lower Thames Valley Conservation Authority

100 Thames St. n& Lower Thames
Chatham, ON, N7L 2Y8 3 onservation

www.ltvca.ca

For more information please contact us: 519-354-7310

Lindsay Bennett x 233
Land Stewardship Technician
Lindsay.Bennett@ltvca.ca




